1987 Admissions Video – A Letter to Home

This creative admissions video stars Dylan Smuin as a prospective

student voicing a letter to his family about his experience well

visiting Evergreen. The video was original recorded all over Olympia

and includes beautiful shots of the local area. It was produced and

edited by Burke Long and supervised by Douglas Cox. The concept for

the piece was developed by Christine Kerlin and Mark Clemens. The cast

included Dylan Smuin as a prospective student and Laura Porter as the

Evergreen Geoduck. There was also additional audio done by Scott

Buckley and Chris Wythe.

Original Format: 3/4 inch video

(1987) 22:47

Produced by Burke Long for The Evergreen State College

